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Dear Senator: 

 

I am a constituent from Pendleton and I urge you to vote "Yea" and support SB 1153. 

Once passed, the bill will protect Oregon’s aquatic ecosystem from a dangerous 

loophole in current water law. The waterways are a public value that needs to be 

protected for the public and not the benefit of an individual. 

 

Thank you for reading this. I hope I can count on your supporting this bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

Paul Daniello 

509 NW 11 Street 

Pendleton, OR 


